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No: 1-812/2002-TW/ 63£
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair -744101

e-mail: directortw(@yahoo.co.in, Fax No. 03192 — 31639

Port Blair, dated the 7 |~ July, 2003
To

The Director of Health Services,
A&N Administration,
Port Blair.

Sub: - Reply to Questionnaire Vol-II of the second Scheduled Areas &
Scheduled Commission-reg.

Madam,

I am directed to refer to your letter No.10-1/DHS/TH/GC/03/110
dated 25" April 2003 addressed to secretary (TW) regarding reply to
Questionnaire pertaining to health of Vol; II of the Scheduled Areas &
Scheduled tribes Commission. There are as many as 74 points pertaining to
health problems of the tribals, while we have received reply in respect of
only 41 points.,out of which the reply in respect of Point
Nos.8,18,19(3),22,23,27is either incomplete or irrelevant . We have not
received reply in respect of point Nos 42-74 at all.

You are therefore requested to kindly send a revised reply on pomt
Nos. 8,18,19(3),22,23,27 and also reply on point Nos.42-74 latest by 9™ July
2003.

Yours faithfully,

(ﬂ Researc Ofﬂcaz(TW)

Copy to the Deputy Director (Tribal Health),Directorate of Health Services,
Port Blair ( Fax No: 231176 ) for necessary action. [

CW) %’Q Research Officer (TW)
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